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№ 198/2019 

18 December 2019 

 

To: Prof. Dr. Sabahudin Hadzialic 

IFSPD Board Member 

 

 

Dear Prof. Dr. Hadzialic, 

 

On behalf of the leadership and all the members of the International Foundation for Sustainable 

Peace and Development (IFSPD), we wish you a Happy New Year! 

 

2019 was a historic and successful year for our organization thanks to your undeniable personal 

contribution, for which we express our sincere gratitude! 

 

Let the New Year 2020 become a year of reliable peace and stability, and a year which will bring 

you good health, happiness, new creative ideas and professional achievements. Let success 

always accompany all your endeavors! 

 

We wish you and your family peace and prosperity!!! 

 

 

Biserka JEVTIMIJEVIC 

IFSPD President 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eldar HASANOV 

IFSPD Vice-president & 

Secretary-General 

 


